Date: 08/10/2020

Caretaker Finance Minister Dr. Ghazi Wazni met with the Minister of
Telecommunications, Talal Hawat, and a delegation of DGs at the Ministry
to discuss the Ministry’s remaining funds from 2020 Budget. The meeting
also focused on 2021 draft Budget allocated to OGERO Commission and the
challenges faced by the Ministry of Telecommunications, especially in terms
of ensuring the funds needed to guarantee the continuity of both the
Commission and the fixed telecommunications network in Lebanon.
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